
 

 

17th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Advanced Singing Club 
 

 

We are pleased to introduce Advanced Singing Club for Years 5 and 6 which will run on 

Tuesday lunchtimes. This club will be run by Sarah Adams, who runs Singing and Musical 

Theatre after school. 

 

Advanced Singing Club will focus on vocal technique and solo work and will aim to develop 

children’s confidence with singing. Please see the attached leaflet for more information. 

 

If your child is interested, please email sarahadams23@aol.com by Friday 21st October to book 

a place. 

 

Please note, spaces are extremely limited so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Deborah Howard 

 
 
 

 

 

mailto:sarahadams23@aol.com

